
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
                13th September 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be holding a meeting with Year 4 parents to discuss the Multiplication Tables Check that 
the children will be completing in June. We will be discussing strategies and resources that you 
can use, to support your child in learning their times tables with fluency. 
 
The meeting will take place on Thursday 21st September at 4.45pm in Ladybirds classroom. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and working in partnership with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


